
 

 

May 2023 Tasting Report 
 
Once again we were treated to a most relaxing, social, enjoyable evening with the 
Buckingham Wine Circle.  Our presenter David Perry, a specialist of Beers, Wines and 
Spirits for Waitrose. 
 
The wines members were presented with for this evening, were all  antipodean wines.  As 
is usual we tasted three white wines, and three red wines.  I must say, one that I found to 
be exceptional, a Sauvignon Blanc from the Marlborough region, New Zealand.  The wines 
ranged from ££9.99 to £20. 
 
David gave a very interesting explanation as to the different methods wineries use, turning 
the grapes to wine.  It seems technology is now playing to some extent, it’s part in this!!! 
 
You will have seen a document with this attachment, giving further information with regard 
to the wines presented. 
 
It is very encouraging to note, at each meeting from the beginning of the year, there are 
new faces.  The feed back being that they will continue to become full members of the 
BWC. 
 
The next event, that we are very much looking forward to, the Summer Meal, on Thursday, 
15th June, at the Brasserie, Milton Keynes College. 
 

Julie 🍷 


